
From: J Sever
To: Board Comment
Subject: For Nov 15 board meeting
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 11:35:10 AM

Dear MMWD Board Members,
Thank you to the staff for their hard work in developing the report. I agree that we
need to emphasize the need to reduce out door watering with potable water.

I ask that board please direct staff to determine the cost of accelerating
the conservation goal from 2045 to 2030.

Jean Severinghaus 
Greenbrae
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From: mprice the-acorn.com
To: Board Comment
Subject: Comments for MMWD"s 11/15 Communications & Water Efficiency Committee Meeting
Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 11:19:15 PM

Dear MMWD Board members,

I am so sorry to miss your 11/15 Communications & Water Efficiency Committee Meeting
but I am sending my comments via email.

Many thanks for all the work you and your staff have spent to develop the Water
Efficiency Plan. 

As you probably know I have been attending many of our Board of Directors meetings to
speak up about my concern that our Marin residents conserve water now and in the future. 

For now, I will just be saying that I do hope to hear that that a way is found to dramatically
reduce the use of our potable water for outdoor watering. 

Also, I know you will be hearing this next comment from others but I am submitting it too. As I
look into the future for my children, my grandchildren and all those yet to be born I hope your
Board can find a way to move your conservation goals from 2045 to 2030. It seems quite
evident to me from what I read every day that we are running out of time!

Thank you for considering my comments.

Marilyn Price
Mill Valley
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